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Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This half term, to celebrate Queen Elizabeth’s platinum jubilee children are creating an art 
installation using the bottom of plastic bottles. Below is a picture of what the children need. 
We need the bottom of plastic drinks bottles. The more bottles we can get, the more 
spectacular our display will be! The bottles need to be cut appropriately 8cm from the bottom 
and preferably the 1 litre size.  
 
Please bring your cut off bottles into class. We are holding a fun competition in school for the 
class who collects the most.  
 
On Friday 27th May children can come dressed in red, white and blue. (MTW Nursery will be 
celebrating on Tuesday 24th May). They will be having a special “Queen’s garden party” lunch. 
Children will create special table mats to take to their special outdoor picnic with the queen. 
Children on school dinners will have a special jubilee picnic meal to take to the garden party.  
Children will also be attending a re-enactment of the Queen’s coronation, put on by some Year 
6 children. 
 
During the final week of term children will be able have their photos taken on a throne, with 
the queen. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution on 27th May to go towards our chosen partner 
charity, Guide Dogs. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Mrs McAvoy 
Assistant Headteacher 
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